DATE of POSTING: April 5, 2023
Public Notice of Construction Activity
Discharge Point - 900 Wheeling Avenue, Muncie, IN

HWC Engineering (135 N. Pennsylvania Street, Suite
2800, Indianapolis, IN 46204), on behalf of Muncie
Sanitary District, is submitting a Notice of Intent (NOI)
letter to notify the Indiana Department of Environmental
Management of their intent to comply with the
requirements under the Construction Stormwater
General Permit (327 IAC 15-5) to discharge storm water
from construction activities for the following project:

CSO-07 Sewer Separation (combined sewer separation)
Discharge Location

900 Wheeling Avenue

Muncie, IN

(Lat: 40° 12" 05" N Long: 85° 23’ 32 W”)

Runoff from the project site will eventually be
discharged to storm sewers then the West Fork of the
White River. Questions or comments regarding the
Sediment and Erosion Control Plan should be directed
to the attention of Brian Neilson, PE, LEED AP with HWC

Engineering at the abovermentioned address.
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